ST. CHARLES PARISH

Paur J. Hocan, PE

COUNCILMAN, DISTRICT IV

MEMORANDUM

DATE: JULY 9, 2012
TO: MR. LEON C. VIAL, Ill
LEGAL SERVICES DIRECTO /
FROM: PAUL J. HOGAN, PE ' M/ ;‘
COUNCILMAN, DISTRICT IV
RE: STREET LIGHTS / NEW SUBDIVISIONS

Your opinion is requested as to whether or not the street light facilities in
newly dedicated subdivisions are to be energized during the time period in
which the developer is responsible for maintenance, in accordance with
Appendix C, IV. Design Standards, E. Miscellaneous, 3. Electrical
Service/Street Lights, c.

Should your response be that they are not energized during this time
period, please identify for me the section of the code which states that
these facilities are not required to be energized upon their installation.

Thank you for your assistance in this regard.
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